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by Oscar Wilde
Beautiful Darkness Kami Garcia
2010-10-12 Fall under the spell of
the Beautiful Darkness, the sequel to
the instant NYT bestselling gothic
fantasy, Beautiful Creatures! There
were no surprises in Gatlin County.
At least, that's what I thought.
Turns out, I couldn't have been more
wrong. Ethan Wate used to think of
Gatlin as a place where nothing ever
changed. Then mysterious newcomer
Lena Duchannes revealed a secret
world of curses and Supernaturals
with terrifying abilities. Lena
showed him a Gatlin where impossible,
magical, life-altering events happen.
Sometimes life-ending. And now that
Ethan's eyes have been opened to the
darker side of Gatlin, there's no
going back. Haunted by strange
visions only he can see, Ethan is
pulled deeper into his town's tangled
history and finds himself caught up
in the dangerous network of
underground passageways endlessly
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crisscrossing the South, where
nothing is as it seems.
Strange and Ever After Susan Dennard
2014-07-22 Discover a “roaring-and
addictive-gothic world” (Publishers
Weekly) in the explosive conclusion
of the Something Strange and Deadly
trilogy from New York Times
bestselling author Susan Dennard—now
with a gorgeous new cover. It has
been a tumultuous time for Eleanor
Fitt since life as she knew it in
Philadelphia came abruptly to an end.
Although the Spirit-Hunters—Joseph,
Jie, and Daniel—have helped her
survive, Eleanor has lost just about
everything. And now, Jie is
missing—taken by the evil necromancer
Marcus. Eleanor is determined not
only to get her back but to finally
end this nightmare. To do so, she
must navigate the hot desert streets
of nineteenth-century Egypt amid the
rising Dead, her unresolved feelings
for Daniel, and her volatile
relationships with Joseph and Oliver,
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her demon. And it won't be easy.
Because Allison, her friend from
Philadelphia, has tagged along,
becoming strangely entangled in
Eleanor's mission. It will take all
of Eleanor's powers of black magic,
and all of Daniel's and Joseph's
trust, to succeed. But there will be
a price.
Strange & Beautiful Sorrows of Ava
Lavender Leslye Jo Anne Walton
2015-09-22 Ava Lavender tells the
story of her young life starting with
her birth in 1944 Seattle,
Washington, where she was born with
wings.
The Invisible Life of Addie LaRue
V.E. Schwab 2020-10-06 In the vein of
The Time Traveler's Wife and Life
After Life, The Invisible Life of
Addie LaRue When Addie La Rue makes a
pact with the devil, she trades her
soul for immortality. But there's
always a price - the devil takes away
her place in the world, cursing her
to be forgotten by everyone. Addie
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flees her tiny home town in 18thCentury France, beginning a journey
that takes her across the world,
learning to live a life where no one
remembers her and everything she owns
is lost and broken. Existing only as
a muse for artists throughout
history, she learns to fall in love
anew every single day. Her only
companion on this journey is her dark
devil with hypnotic green eyes, who
visits her each year on the
anniversary of their deal. Alone in
the world, Addie has no choice but to
confront him, to understand him,
maybe to beat him. Until one day, in
a second hand bookshop in Manhattan,
Addie meets someone who remembers
her. Suddenly thrust back into a
real, normal life, Addie realises she
can't escape her fate forever.
A Deadly Education Naomi Novik 2020
"Enter a school of magic unlike any
you have ever encountered: There are
no teachers, no holidays, and no
friendships save strategic ones.
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Survival is more important than any
letter grade, for the school won't
allow its students to leave until
they graduate . . . or die. The rules
are deceptively simple: Don't walk
the halls alone. And beware of the
monsters who lurk everywhere. El is
uniquely prepared for the school's
dangers. She may be without allies,
but she possesses a dark power strong
enough to level mountains and wipe
out untold millions. It would be easy
enough for El to defeat the monsters
that prowl the school. The problem?
Her powerful dark magic might also
kill all the other students. So El is
trying her hardest not to use her
power . . . at least not until she
has no other option. Meanwhile, her
fellow student, the insufferable
Orion Lake, is making heroism look
like a breeze. He's saved hundreds of
lives--including El's - with his
flashy combat magic. But in the
spring of their junior year, after
Orion rescues El for the second time
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and makes her look like more of an
outcast than she already is, she
reaches an impulsive conclusion:
Orion Lake must die. But El is about
to learn some lessons she never could
in the classroom: About the school.
About Orion Lake. And about who she
really is."--Provided by publisher.
Something Strange and Deadly Susan
Dennard 2017-07-11 New York Times
bestselling author Susan Dennard adds
a “never before in print” e-novella
and a gorgeous new cover to the first
book in the Something Strange and
Deadly trilogy. Perfect for fans of
Cassandra Clare's Infernal Devices
series. Sixteen-year-old Eleanor
Fitt’s brother is missing. After
discovering the Dead are rising and
wreaking havoc in Philadelphia, she
knows that her brother is involved.
So Eleanor enlists the help of the
Spirit-Hunters. This motley crew,
hired to protect the city from
supernatural forces, is after the
necromancer who has been reanimating
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corpses. Their skills can save her
brother. Yet as Eleanor spends time
with the Spirit-Hunters and their
handsome inventor, Daniel, the
situation becomes dire. Now not only
is her reputation at risk, but her
very life hangs in the balance. In
Something Strange and Deadly, Susan
Dennard weaves together beautifully
imagined scenes of action, adventure,
and vivid Victorian life to create an
entertaining steampunk tapestry of
humor, horror, and romance. Readers
will be intrigued from the start.
Shattered Glass Destiny D. Hawkins
2017-10-02 I lived in a world of
darkness, never to see the light
again. It's been eleven years since
my father cursed Crystal City, since
he condemned me to a life of
loneliness and misery. By taking away
everything that my mother loved, he
took everything that I knew and cared
for. Everything, but the throne. Only
what good was being a queen in a city
of mindless killers? A city that
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would never see the sunlight until
the day of my death. I truly had
nothing to live for... ...Or so I
thought. The night that Wolfe was
dragged into my palace, I knew that
my life would never be the same. We
were childhood friends once, but we
went our separate ways. He became
captain of the pirates, and I
ascended to the diamond throne. My
once sworn protector had become my
enemy, but we were both alone, and
the connection we felt was almost
unbearable to ignore. My heart only
cracked after my father abandoned me,
but Wolfe would completely shatter
it. For someone that hasn't felt
anything for years, that wasn't such
a bad thing.
A Curse So Dark and Lonely Brigid
Kemmerer 2019-01-29 A New York Times
bestseller! "Has everything you'd
want in a retelling of a classic
fairy tale." - Jodi Picoult, New York
Times bestselling author of A Spark
of Light and Small Great Things
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"Absolutely spellbinding." Stephanie Garber, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Caraval and
Legendary In a lush, contemporary
fantasy retelling of Beauty and the
Beast, Brigid Kemmerer gives readers
another compulsively readable romance
perfect for fans of Marissa Meyer.
Fall in love, break the curse. It
once seemed so easy to Prince Rhen,
the heir to Emberfall. Cursed by a
powerful enchantress to repeat the
autumn of his eighteenth year over
and over, he knew he could be saved
if a girl fell for him. But that was
before he learned that at the end of
each autumn, he would turn into a
vicious beast hell-bent on
destruction. That was before he
destroyed his castle, his family, and
every last shred of hope. Nothing has
ever been easy for Harper. With her
father long gone, her mother dying,
and her brother barely holding their
family together while constantly
underestimating her because of her
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

cerebral palsy, she learned to be
tough enough to survive. But when she
tries to save someone else on the
streets of Washington, DC, she's
instead somehow sucked into Rhen's
cursed world. Break the curse, save
the kingdom. A prince? A monster? A
curse? Harper doesn't know where she
is or what to believe. But as she
spends time with Rhen in this
enchanted land, she begins to
understand what's at stake. And as
Rhen realizes Harper is not just
another girl to charm, his hope comes
flooding back. But powerful forces
are standing against Emberfall . . .
and it will take more than a broken
curse to save Harper, Rhen, and his
people from utter ruin.
People Who Eat Darkness Richard Lloyd
Parry 2012-09-30 *** Richard Lloyd
Parry is the Winner of the 2018
Rathbones Folio Prize *** In the
summer of 2000, Jane Steare received
the phone call every mother dreads.
Her daughter Lucie Blackman - tall,
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blonde, and twenty-one years old had stepped into the vastness of a
Tokyo summer and disappeared forever.
That winter, her dismembered remains
were found buried in a desolate
seaside cave. Her disappearance was
mystifying. Had Lucie been abducted
by a religious cult? Who was the
mysterious man she had gone to meet?
What did her work, as a 'hostess' in
the notorious Roppongi district of
Tokyo, really involve? And could
Lucie's fate be linked to the
disappearance of another girl some
ten years earlier? Over the course of
a decade, Richard Lloyd Parry has
travelled to four continents to
interview those caught up in the
story and been given unprecedented
access to Lucie's bitterly divided
family to reveal the astonishing
truth about Lucie and her fate.
The Raven Edgar Allan Poe 1883
The Shape of Darkness Laura Purcell
2021-01-21 WICKED DEEDS REQUIRE THE
COVER OF DARKNESS... the new gothic
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

thriller from Laura Purcell,
bestselling author of The Silent
Companions 'Dripping with atmosphere
with a corkscrew plot, Laura Purcell
just gets better and better' STACEY
HALLS 'It truly kept me guessing to
the very last page' SONIA VELTON A
struggling silhouette artist in
Victorian Bath seeks out a renowned
child spirit medium in order to speak
to the dead – and to try and identify
their killers – in this beguiling new
tale from Laura Purcell. Silhouette
artist Agnes is struggling to keep
her business afloat. Still recovering
from a serious illness herself,
making enough money to support her
elderly mother and her orphaned
nephew Cedric has never been easy,
but then one of her clients is
murdered shortly after sitting for
Agnes, and then another, and
another... Desperately seeking an
answer, Agnes approaches Pearl, a
child spirit medium lodging in Bath
with her older half-sister and her
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ailing father, hoping that if Pearl
can make contact with those who died,
they might reveal who killed them.
But Agnes and Pearl quickly discover
that instead they may have opened the
door to something that they can never
put back... What secrets lie hidden
in the darkness?
The Strange and Deadly Portraits of
Bryony Gray E. Latimer 2020-04-07
Lemony Snicket meets Oscar Wilde
meets Edgar Allan Poe in this
exciting and scary middle-grade novel
inspired by The Picture of Dorian
Gray -- a family curse is unleashed!
Bryony Gray is becoming famous as a
painter in London art circles. But
life isn't so grand. Her uncle keeps
her locked in the attic, forcing her
to paint for his rich clients . . .
and now her paintings are taking on a
life of their own, and customers are
going missing under mysterious
circumstances. When her newest
painting escapes the canvas and
rampages through the streets of
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

London, Bryony digs into her family
history, discovering some rather
scandalous secrets her uncle has been
keeping, including a deadly curse
she's inherited from her missing
father. Bryony has accidentally
unleashed the Gray family curse, and
it's spreading fast. With a little
help from the strange-but-beautiful
girl next door and her paranoid
brother, Bryony sets out to break the
curse, dodging bloodthirsty
paintings, angry mobs and her wicked
uncle along the way.
Pandemic Dreams Deirdre Barrett
2020-06-12 "This fascinating little
volume explores the stuff that dreams
are made of and the role the pandemic
is playing in them. The dreams from
Barrett's survey are riveting
vignettes--from terrifying to
touching to hilarious. Her decades of
scientific research and clinical
practice inform incisive commentary
on what these dreams reveal about
society's response. She offers simple
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exercises for managing anxieties over
COVID-19 and for inspiring adaption
in this unique period of history. A
great read!" -Amy Tan, author of The
Joy Luck Club DREAM: I looked down at
my stomach and saw dark blue stripes.
I "remembered" these were the first
sign of being infected with COVID-19.
DREAM: My home was a Covid-19 test
center. People weren't wearing masks.
I'm taken aback because I wasn't
asked to be a test site. I'm worried
that my husband and son (who actually
lives out of state) will catch it
because of my job as a healthcare
worker. DREAM: I was a giant
antibody. I was so angry about
COVID-19 that it gave me superpowers,
and I rampaged around attacking all
the virus I could find. I woke so
energized! Since the COVID-19
pandemic swept around the world,
people have reported unusually a
vivid and bizarre dream lives. The
virus itself is the star of many-literally or in one of its metaphoric
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guises. As a dream researcher at
Harvard Medical School, Deirdre
Barrett was immediately curious to
see what our dream lives would tell
us about our deepest reactions to
this unprecedented disaster. Pandemic
Dreams draws on her survey of over
9,000 dreams about the COVID-19
crisis. It describes how dreaming has
reflected each aspect of the
pandemic: fear of catching the virus,
reactions to sheltering at home, work
changes, homeschooling, and an
individual's increased isolation or
crowding. Some patterns are quite
similar to other crises Dr. Barrett
has studied such as 9/11, Kuwaitis
during the Iraqi Occupation, POWs in
WWII Nazi prison camps, and Middle
Easterners during the Arab Spring.
There are some very distinctive
metaphors for COVID-19, however: bugattack dreams and ones of invisible
monsters. These reflect that this
crisis is less visible or concrete
than others we have faced. Over the
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past three months, dreams have
progressed from fearful depictions of
the mysterious new threat . . . to
impatience with restrictions . . . to
more fear again as the world begins
to reopen. And dreams have just begun
to consider the big picture: how
society may change. The book offers
guidance on how we can best utilize
our newly supercharged dream lives to
aid us through the crisis and beyond.
It explains practical exercises for
dream interpretation, reduction of
nightmares, and incubation of
helpful, problem-solving dreams. It
also examines the larger arena of
what these collective dreams tell us
about our instinctive, unconscious
responses to the threat and how we
might integrate them for more livable
policies through these times. Deirdre
Barrett, PhD is a dream researcher at
Harvard Medical School. She has
written five books including Pandemic
Dreams and The Committee of Sleep,
and edited four including Trauma and
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

Dreams. She is Past President of The
International Association for the
Study of Dreams and editor of its
journal, DREAMING.
Kick at the Darkness Keira Andrews
2017-07-21 To live through the zombie
apocalypse they have to survive each
other first. College freshman Parker
Osborne is having the worst day ever.
He humiliated himself trying to pick
up a cute guy, he hasn’t made any
friends at school, and his stupidly
hot jerk of a TA gave him a crappy
grade on his paper. He’s going to
drop Adam Hawkins’ film class and
start fresh tomorrow after he’s had a
good sulk. But Parker’s about to find
out what a bad day really looks
like—if he can survive the night. A
virus is unleashed, transforming
infected people into zombie-like
killers. After these quick and deadly
creepers swarm campus, Parker only
escapes thanks to Adam swooping him
onto the back of his trusty
motorcycle. Now they're on the
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run—and stuck with each other. When
they’re not bickering, they’re
fighting off the infected in a bloody
battle for survival. Their only hope
is to head east to Parker's family,
but orphaned Adam has a secret he’s
not sure Parker will accept: he’s a
werewolf. Can they trust each other
enough to find some light in these
dark days? This gay romance from
Keira Andrews features enemies to
lovers, a really stressful road trip,
two young men finding love in the
zombie apocalypse, and of course a
happy ending. Book one in the Kick at
the Darkness m/m shifter romance
series.
The Girl Who Fell Beneath the Sea
Axie Oh 2022-02-22 A New York Times
Bestseller! Axie Oh's The Girl Who
Fell Beneath the Sea is an
enthralling feminist retelling of the
classic Korean folktale "The Tale of
Shim Cheong," perfect for fans of
Wintersong, Uprooted, and Miyazaki’s
Spirited Away. Deadly storms have
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

ravaged Mina’s homeland for
generations. Floods sweep away entire
villages, while bloody wars are waged
over the few remaining resources. Her
people believe the Sea God, once
their protector, now curses them with
death and despair. In an attempt to
appease him, each year a beautiful
maiden is thrown into the sea to
serve as the Sea God’s bride, in the
hopes that one day the “true bride”
will be chosen and end the suffering.
Many believe that Shim Cheong, the
most beautiful girl in the
village—and the beloved of Mina’s
older brother Joon—may be the
legendary true bride. But on the
night Cheong is to be sacrificed,
Joon follows Cheong out to sea, even
knowing that to interfere is a death
sentence. To save her brother, Mina
throws herself into the water in
Cheong’s stead. Swept away to the
Spirit Realm, a magical city of
lesser gods and mythical beasts, Mina
seeks out the Sea God, only to find
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him caught in an enchanted sleep.
With the help of a mysterious young
man named Shin—as well as a motley
crew of demons, gods and spirits—Mina
sets out to wake the Sea God and
bring an end to the killer storms
once and for all. But she doesn’t
have much time: A human cannot live
long in the land of the spirits. And
there are those who would do anything
to keep the Sea God from waking...
Praise for The Girl Who Fell Beneath
the Sea: An ABA Indie Bestseller "On
every page I found something
marvelous and new, and I was eager to
keep reading because I wanted to
further explore this wondrous new
world." —The New York Times "A
beautiful, mesmerizing retelling I
wish I’d had when I was growing up.
... A heartfelt tale that I will be
recommending for years to come."
—Elizabeth Lim, New York Timesbestselling author of Six Crimson
Cranes "A clever, creative, and
exquisitely written tale of
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

sacrifice, love, and fate."
—Stephanie Garber, New York Timesbestselling author of Caraval
The Young Elites Marie Lu 2014-10-07
From the New York Times bestselling
author of the Legend series I am
tired of being used, hurt, and cast
aside. Adelina Amouteru is a survivor
of the blood fever. A decade ago, the
deadly illness swept through her
nation. Most of the infected
perished, while many of the children
who survived were left with strange
markings. Adelina’s black hair turned
silver, her lashes went pale, and now
she has only a jagged scar where her
left eye once was. Her cruel father
believes she is a malfetto, an
abomination, ruining their family’s
good name and standing in the way of
their fortune. But some of the
fever’s survivors are rumored to
possess more than just scars—they are
believed to have mysterious and
powerful gifts, and though their
identities remain secret, they have
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come to be called the Young Elites.
Teren Santoro works for the king. As
Leader of the Inquisition Axis, it is
his job to seek out the Young Elites,
to destroy them before they destroy
the nation. He believes the Young
Elites to be dangerous and vengeful,
but it’s Teren who may possess the
darkest secret of all. Enzo
Valenciano is a member of the Dagger
Society. This secret sect of Young
Elites seeks out others like them
before the Inquisition Axis can. But
when the Daggers find Adelina, they
discover someone with powers like
they’ve never seen. Adelina wants to
believe Enzo is on her side, and that
Teren is the true enemy. But the
lives of these three will collide in
unexpected ways, as each fights a
very different and personal battle.
But of one thing they are all
certain: Adelina has abilities that
shouldn’t belong in this world. A
vengeful blackness in her heart. And
a desire to destroy all who dare to
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

cross her. It is my turn to use. My
turn to hurt.
Shattering Truths Kyrian Lyndon
2017-01-30 She was left fighting her
demons alone . . . For sixteen-yearold Danielle DeCorso, the old house
in Glastonbury was an eerie place to
grow up. Coping with mental health
challenges exacerbated by a traumatic
family dynamic, Danielle watches from
the window for two men in a dusty
black sedan who keep circling the
house and harassing her with phone
calls. The two predators drugged her
and her cousin, Angie, and then lured
them from Pleasure Beach in
Bridgeport to a secluded cottage on
Long Beach West. She remembers
feeling dizzy, the room spinning. She
recalls screaming, crying, fighting,
and then slipping in and out of
consciousness. Angie, however, has no
recollection of the incident. When
Danielle attempts to jog Angie's
memory and convince their best
friend, Farran, that the two
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strangers had victimized them, no one
seems to believe her. Alone in her
pain, Danielle remains guarded,
obsessed, and withdrawn. Soon she is
sinking deeper into a tumultuous
world of adolescent isolation and
change. Grief, guilt, and anger send
her spiraling into an even darker
place. Tormented by terrifying
nightmares, she fears she will lose
her sanity, or possibly her soul. Is
she having post-traumatic stress
hallucinations, as one of her friends
suggest, or are her recurring
nightmares as real as they seem?
Trapped in an unyielding emotional
bondage, Danielle continues the fight
to reclaim her power. Startling
revelations awaken her newfound
spirit, inspiring a once naive girl
to grow into a woman of defiance and
courage. Shattering Truths is a
revised edition of Deadly Veils Book
One, previously published by Kyrian
Lyndon in 2016 under the title
Provenance of Bondage. The previous
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

edition is no longer available.
These Violent Delights Chloe Gong
2020-11-17 An Instant New York Times
Bestseller! A BuzzFeed Best Young
Adult Book of 2020 Perfect for fans
of The Last Magician and Serpent &
Dove, this heart-stopping debut is an
imaginative Romeo and Juliet
retelling set in 1920s Shanghai, with
rival gangs and a monster in the
depths of the Huangpu River. The year
is 1926, and Shanghai hums to the
tune of debauchery. A blood feud
between two gangs runs the streets
red, leaving the city helpless in the
grip of chaos. At the heart of it all
is eighteen-year-old Juliette Cai, a
former flapper who has returned to
assume her role as the proud heir of
the Scarlet Gang—a network of
criminals far above the law. Their
only rivals in power are the White
Flowers, who have fought the Scarlets
for generations. And behind every
move is their heir, Roma Montagov,
Juliette’s first love…and first
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betrayal. But when gangsters on both
sides show signs of instability
culminating in clawing their own
throats out, the people start to
whisper. Of a contagion, a madness.
Of a monster in the shadows. As the
deaths stack up, Juliette and Roma
must set their guns—and grudges—aside
and work together, for if they can’t
stop this mayhem, then there will be
no city left for either to rule.
Back from the Darkness Pamela L.
Rhine 2010-05-14 Back from the
Darkness, by Pamela Rhine Ashley had
everything going for her, a family
and all the money she wanted to
spend. Unfortunately she and her
unborn baby are murdered by an evil
woman. Now someone is getting revenge
for all the wrongs. Could it be
Ashley has come back from the grave?
Isabelle the heroine is a young,
beautiful woman who happens to have a
gift. She is clairvoyant and she has
more powers that she discovers
throughout her life. Isabelle's life
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is full of turmoil as she grows up in
a house with her evil mother. Dent
Alexander is a very rich businessman,
who is widowed when his wife Ashley
dies. He swore he would never fall in
love again, but is love in the cards
when he meets the lovely Isabelle,
And how will he feel about her
powers? When Isabelle and Dent
finally get together, things really
start steaming up. But can they
handle it? Can they ride through this
storm together? When their lives
intertwine with each others, they
need to get ready for the ride of
their lives. Evil murk's about and
strange and awful things start
happening. Who is to blame? Who has
committed the grisly murders and why?
Will Isabelle and Dent be able to
stop the murders? This story takes
you through a magical, enchanting
tale.
Windwitch Susan Dennard 2017-01-10
Privateer, prince, and windwitch
Merik struggles to outmaneuver a
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shadow man who haunts the Nubrevnan
streets, murdering innocents before
turning his victims into undead
minions.
The Darkest Minds (Bonus Content)
Alexandra Bracken 2018-01-02 Book one
in the hit series that's soon to be a
major motion picture starring Amandla
Stenberg and Mandy Moore--now with a
stunning new paperback look and an
exclusive bonus short story featuring
Liam and his brother, Cole. When Ruby
woke up on her tenth birthday,
something about her had changed.
Something alarming enough to make her
parents lock her in the garage and
call the police. Something that got
her sent to Thurmond, a brutal
government "rehabilitation camp." She
might have survived the mysterious
disease that killed most of America's
children, but she and the others
emerged with something far worse:
frightening abilities they cannot
control. Now sixteen, Ruby is one of
the dangerous ones. But when the
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

truth about Ruby's abilities--the
truth she's hidden from everyone,
even the camp authorities--comes out,
Ruby barely escapes Thurmond with her
life. On the run, she joins a group
of kids who escaped their own camp:
Zu, a young girl haunted by her past;
Chubs, a standoffish brainiac; and
Liam, their fearless leader, who is
falling hard for Ruby. But no matter
how much she aches for him, Ruby
can't risk getting close. Not after
what happened to her parents. While
they journey to find the one safe
haven left for kids like them--East
River--they must evade their
determined pursuers, including an
organization that will stop at
nothing to use Ruby in their fight
against the government. But as they
get closer to grasping the things
they've dreamed of, Ruby will be
faced with a terrible choice, one
that may mean giving up her only
chance at a life worth living.
This Poison Heart Kalynn Bayron
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2021-06-29 'Kalynn Bayron does more
than re-write a fairy-tale ... She
breaks it apart and rebuilds it into
a wholly original and captivating
story where girls finally decide for
themselves who lives happily ever
after' - Brigid Kemmerer Ever since
she can remember, Briseis has had
power over plants. Flowers bloom in
her footsteps and leaves turn to face
her as though she were the sun. It's
a power she and her adoptive mothers
have spent her whole life trying to
hide. And then Briseis inherits an
old house from her birth mother and
suddenly finds herself with the space
and privacy to test her powers for
the first time. But as Briseis starts
to bring the house's rambling garden
back to life, she finds she has also
inherited generations of secrets. A
hidden altar to a dark goddess, a
lineage of witches stretching back to
ancient times, and a hidden garden
overgrown with the most deadly
poisonous plants on earth. And
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

Briseis's long-departed ancestors
aren't going to let her rest until
she accepts her place as the keeper
of the terrible power that lies at
the heart of the Poison Garden.
Cinderella Is Dead author Kalynn
Bayron brings a message of proud
inclusivity to this empowering
fantasy about a young woman finding
the strength to challenge everything
she has been told is true.
My Dark Vanessa Kate Elizabeth
Russell 2021-01-21 An era-defining
novel about the relationship between
a fifteen-year-old girl and her
teacher ALL HE DID WAS FALL IN LOVE
WITH ME AND THE WORLD TURNED HIM INTO
A MONSTER Vanessa Wye was fifteenyears-old when she first had sex with
her English teacher. She is now
thirty-two and in the storm of
allegations against powerful men in
2017, the teacher, Jacob Strane, has
just been accused of sexual abuse by
another former student. Vanessa is
horrified by this news, because she
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is quite certain that the
relationship she had with Strane
wasn't abuse. It was love. She's sure
of that. Forced to rethink her past,
to revisit everything that happened,
Vanessa has to redefine the great
love story of her life - her great
sexual awakening - as rape. Now she
must deal with the possibility that
she might be a victim, and just one
of many. Nuanced, uncomfortable, bold
and powerful, My Dark Vanessa goes
straight to the heart of some of the
most complex issues of our age.
Truthwitch: Witchlands 1 Susan
Dennard 2017-01-10 The first in the
Witchlands series, Truthwitch by
Susan Dennard is a brilliantly
imagined coming-of-age story perfect
for fans of Robin Hobb, Sarah J. Maas
and Trudi Canavan. In a continent on
the edge of war, two witches hold its
fate in their hands. Young witches
Safiya and Iseult have a habit of
finding trouble. After clashing with
a powerful Guildmaster and his
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ruthless Bloodwitch bodyguard, the
friends are forced to flee their
home. Safi must avoid capture at all
costs as she's a rare Truthwitch,
able to discern truth from lies. Many
would kill for her magic, so Safi
must keep it hidden - lest she be
used in the struggle between empires.
And Iseult's true powers are hidden
even from herself. In a chance
encounter at Court, Safi meets Prince
Merik and makes him a reluctant ally.
However, his help may not slow down
the Bloodwitch now hot on the girls'
heels. All Safi and Iseult want is
their freedom, but danger lies ahead.
With war coming, treaties breaking
and a magical contagion sweeping the
land, the friends will have to fight
emperors and mercenaries alike. For
some will stop at nothing to get
their hands on a Truthwitch.
The Book of Cold Cases Simone St.
James 2022-03-15 A Most Anticipated
Novel by PopSugar * Crime Reads *
Goodreads * A true crime blogger gets
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more than she bargained for while
interviewing the woman acquitted of
two cold case slayings in this
chilling new novel from the New York
Times bestselling author of The Sun
Down Motel. In 1977, Claire Lake,
Oregon, was shaken by the Lady Killer
Murders: Two men, seemingly randomly,
were murdered with the same gun, with
strange notes left behind. Beth Greer
was the perfect suspect—a rich,
eccentric twenty-three-year-old
woman, seen fleeing one of the
crimes. But she was acquitted, and
she retreated to the isolation of her
mansion. Oregon, 2017. Shea Collins
is a receptionist, but by night, she
runs a true crime website, the Book
of Cold Cases—a passion fueled by the
attempted abduction she escaped as a
child. When she meets Beth by chance,
Shea asks her for an interview. To
Shea’s surprise, Beth says yes. They
meet regularly at Beth’s mansion,
though Shea is never comfortable
there. Items move when she’s not
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

looking, and she could swear she’s
seen a girl outside the window. The
allure of learning the truth about
the case from the smart, charming
Beth is too much to resist, but even
as they grow closer, Shea senses
something isn’t right. Is she making
friends with a manipulative murderer,
or are there other dangers lurking in
the darkness of the Greer house?
Deadly Vows Haley Stuart 2020-11-08
Marriage—it’s all about love and
understanding and being with each
other for the rest of your days. For
Elise, it means something entirely
different. Thrown into a marriage on
her father’s orders, Elise isn’t
prepared to be married to the man
known as Luca Pasquino. Luca is the
next capo in line to take over his
father’s empire with an iron fist.
He’s cruel, he’s evil, and he’s ready
to destroy anything and anyone that
gets in the way of his plans for
complete control. Elise has no idea
what is in store for her. All she
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knows is that she can try to survive
her life for the rest of her days
with Luca. Update from author: I'm
listening! In my zeal to tell my
story, I relied on the expertise of
others to ensure it went from my head
to the printed page, which didn't go
exactly as planned. Deadly Vows has
now been re-edited to ensure the
grammar and punctuation are now as
they should be. Enjoy!
Something Wicked This Way Comes Ray
Bradbury 1999-10 Two boys' lives are
changed forever when a sinister
travelling carnival stops at their
Illinois town.
Seven Deadly Shadows Courtney Alameda
2020-01-28 This thrilling YA
retelling of Kurosawa's Seven Samurai
features a girl tasked with saving
the world from eternal darkness.
Perfect for fans of Six of Crows and
Marie Lu. Seventeen-year-old Kira
Fujikawa has never had it easy. She's
bullied by the popular girls in
school. Her parents ignore her. And
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she's also plagued with a secret: She
can see yokai, the ghosts and demons
that haunt the streets of Kyoto. But
things accelerate from bad to worse
when she learns that Shuten-doji, the
demon king, will rise at the next
blood moon to hunt down an ancient
relic and bring the world to a
catastrophic end. Not exactly skilled
at fighting anything, much less the
dead, Kira enlists the aid of seven
powerful death gods to help her slay
Shuten-doji. They include Shiro, a
kitsune with boy-band looks who is
more flirtatious than helpful, and Obei, a regal demon courtier with
reasons of her own for getting
involved. As the confrontation with
Shuten-doji draws nearer, the fate of
Japan hangs in the balance. Can Kira
save humankind? Or will the demon
king succeed in bringing eternal
darkness upon the world?
Heart of Darkness
The Secret Dead S. Fairbrother
2014-04-11 Vivia is a hag, one of the
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last of her race, and can die, visit
the underworld and return at will.
She has a job she loves-helping
London's most vulnerable
supernaturals, even if her colleague
Malcolm drives her round the bend on
a daily basis. Then Malcolm is outed
as a zombie and, along with his
teenage son Ben, flees the police.
When Malcolm is captured, he is only
able to pass on one message before
his dead brain degrades completely:
'He killed me.'As Ben remains
missing, the police find decades-old
corpses hidden near Malcolm's house,
and Vivia begins to realise there's a
lot more at stake than just a
possible zompocalypse...
Strange and Ever After Susan Dennard
2014-07-22 Perfect for fans of
Cassandra Clare's The Infernal
Devices series, this is the explosive
conclusion to Susan Dennard's
trilogy, which started with Something
Strange and Deadly and continued with
A Darkness Strange and Lovely. With
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

supernatural forces, epic romance,
and a mysterious Egyptian city,
Eleanor and her team are set for an
adventure they will never forget. It
has been a tumultuous time for
Eleanor Fitt since life as she knew
it in Philadelphia came abruptly to
an end. Although the SpiritHunters—Joseph, Jie, and Daniel—have
helped her survive, Eleanor has lost
just about everything. And now, Jie
is missing—taken by the evil
necromancer Marcus. Eleanor is
determined not only to get her back
but to finally end this nightmare. To
do so, she must navigate the hot
desert streets of nineteenth-century
Egypt amid the rising Dead, her
unresolved feelings for Daniel, and
her volatile relationships with
Joseph and Oliver, her demon. And it
won't be easy. Because Allison, her
friend from Philadelphia, has tagged
along, becoming strangely entangled
in Eleanor's mission. It will take
all of Eleanor's powers of black
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magic, and all of Daniel's and
Joseph's trust, to succeed. But there
will be a price.
Naples Diane Ketcham 2013-02 "The
teenage daughter of the chairman of
the county commission is murdered a
few weeks before Election Day. Cara
Wicklow was blonde, beautiful and a
twin. She was also the chairman's
'wild child' and was attending a
local boarding school for wealthy
troubled girls. Who killed Cara?
Caught up in the murder investigation
and a new life in Florida is
transplanted New York journalist,
A.J. 'Jazz' Billings. While reporting
on Cara's murder and the strict
school she attended, Jazz discovers a
secret sorority and its dangerous
initiation. Is it politics or teenage
secrets that caused Cara's death? And
is the sudden disappearance of the
boyfriend of Jazz's new friend
related? There's trouble in paradise
for Jazz and her stud-dog Labrador
Retriever, Willie." -- p. [4] of
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

cover.
The 48 Laws Of Power Robert Greene
2010-09-03 THE MILLION COPY
INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER Drawn from
3,000 years of the history of power,
this is the definitive guide to help
readers achieve for themselves what
Queen Elizabeth I, Henry Kissinger,
Louis XIV and Machiavelli learnt the
hard way. Law 1: Never outshine the
master Law 2: Never put too much
trust in friends; learn how to use
enemies Law 3: Conceal your
intentions Law 4: Always say less
than necessary. The text is bold and
elegant, laid out in black and red
throughout and replete with fables
and unique word sculptures. The 48
laws are illustrated through the
tactics, triumphs and failures of
great figures from the past who have
wielded - or been victimised by power.
___________________________________
(From the Playboy interview with JayZ, April 2003) PLAYBOY: Rap careers
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are usually over fast: one or two
hits, then styles change and a new
guy comes along. Why have you endured
while other rappers haven't? JAY-Z: I
would say that it's from still being
able to relate to people. It's
natural to lose yourself when you
have success, to start surrounding
yourself with fake people. In The 48
Laws of Power, it says the worst
thing you can do is build a fortress
around yourself. I still got the
people who grew up with me, my cousin
and my childhood friends. This guy
right here (gestures to the studio
manager), he's my friend, and he told
me that one of my records, Volume
Three, was wack. People set higher
standards for me, and I love it.
The Eyes of Darkness Dean Ray Koontz
2008 Tina Evans, grieving over the
death of her little boy in a tragic
accident, and her compassionate lover
embark on a terrifying odyssey in
search of the truth about her son's
death and the shocking messages that
a-darkness-strange-and-lovely-something-deadly-2-susan-dennard

lead her to believe that the child
may not be dead after all.
A Darkness Strange and Lovely Susan
Dennard 2017-07-11 New York Times
bestselling author Susan Dennard
delivers a mix of supernatural forces
and intense romance in this
spellbinding sequel to Something
Strange and Deadly—now with a
gorgeous new cover! Perfect for fans
of Cassandra Clare's Infernal Devices
series. With her brother dead and her
mother unwell, Eleanor Fitt is alone.
Even the Spirit-Hunters—Joseph, Jie,
and the handsome Daniel—have fled to
Paris. So when Eleanor hears the
vicious barking of hounds and sees
haunting yellow eyes, she fears that
the Dead, and the necromancer Marcus,
are after her. To escape, Eleanor
boards a steamer bound for France.
There she meets Oliver, a young man
who claims to have known her brother.
But Oliver harbors a dangerous secret
involving necromancy and black magic
that entices Eleanor. If she can
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resist him, she'll be fine. When she
arrives in Paris, she finds a whole
new evil lurking—forcing her to make
a deadly decision that will go
against everything the Spirit-Hunters
stand for. In Paris, there's a price
for this darkness strange and lovely,
and it may have Eleanor paying with
her life.
Sweet Tooth (2009-) #6 Jeff Lemire
2013-08-06 In Captivity' part 1! Take
a look back at the first days of the
apocalypse and the lengths to which
Jepperd is forced to go in order to
survive. Plus, discover more details
about the disturbing fate of the
young hybrid boy, Gus.
Where the Crawdads Sing Delia Owens
2018-11-08 OVER 12 MILLION COPIES
SOLD WORLDWIDE SOON TO BE A MAJOR
MOTION PICTURE A NUMBER ONE NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER 'Painfully
beautiful' New York Times
'Unforgettable . . . as engrossing as
it is moving' Daily Mail 'A rare
achievement' The Times 'I can't even
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express how much I love this book!'
Reese Witherspoon ------------------------------------------------ For
years, rumours of the 'Marsh Girl'
have haunted Barkley Cove, a quiet
town on the North Carolina coast. So
in late 1969, when handsome Chase
Andrews is found dead, the locals
immediately suspect Kya Clark, the
so-called Marsh Girl. But Kya is not
what they say. Sensitive and
intelligent, she has survived for
years alone in the marsh that she
calls home, finding friends in the
gulls and lessons in the sand. Then
the time comes when she yearns to be
touched and loved. When two young men
from town become intrigued by her
wild beauty, Kya opens herself to a
new life - until the unthinkable
happens. ------------------------------------------------ '[It] will
reach a huge audience though the
writer's old-fashioned talents for
compelling character, plotting and
landscape description' Guardian 'For
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sheer escapism pick up Where the
Crawdads Sing . . . there is writing
that takes your breath away' The
Times 'All is not as it seems in this
heartbreaking coming-of-age
bestseller' i newspaper
The White Darkness David Grann
2018-11-01 ‘A riveting, exciting and
thoroughly compelling tale of
adventure’ JOHN GRISHAM on David
Grann's The Lost City of Z ‘A
wonderful story of a lost age of
heroic exploration’ Sunday Times on
The Lost City of Z ‘Marvellous ... An
engrossing book whose protagonist
could out-think Indiana Jones’ Daily
Telegraph on The Lost City of Z DAILY
MAIL BOOK OF THE WEEK One man's
perilous quest to cross Antarctica in
the footsteps of Shackleton. Henry
Worsley was a devoted husband and
father and a decorated British
special forces officer who believed
in honour and sacrifice. He was also
a man obsessed. He spent his life
idolizing Ernest Shackleton, the
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20th-century polar explorer, who
tried to become the first person to
reach the South Pole and later sought
to cross Antarctica on foot.
Shackleton never completed his
journeys, but he repeatedly rescued
his men from certain death and
emerged as one of the greatest
leaders in history. Worsley felt an
overpowering connection to those
expeditions. He was related to one of
Shackleton's men, Frank Worsley, and
spent a fortune collecting artefacts
from their epic treks across the
continent. He modelled his military
command on Shackleton's legendary
skills and was determined to measure
his own powers of endurance against
them. He would succeed where
Shackleton had failed, in the most
brutal landscape in the world. In
2008, Worsley set out across
Antarctica with two other descendants
of Shackleton's crew, battling the
freezing, desolate landscape, lifethreatening physical exhaustion and
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hidden crevasses. Yet when he
returned home he felt compelled to go
back. On November 2015, at age 55,
Worsley bid farewell to his family
and embarked on his most perilous
quest: to walk across Antarctica
alone. David Grann tells Worsley's
remarkable story with the intensity
and power that have led him to be
called ‘simply the best narrative
nonfiction writer working today’.
Illustrated with more than 50
stunning photographs from Worsley's
and Shackleton's journeys, The White
Darkness is both a gorgeous keepsake
volume and a spellbinding story of
courage, love and a man pushing
himself to the extremes of human
capacity. Praise for David Grann's
Killers of the Flower Moon: ‘A
riveting true story of greed, serial
murder and racial injustice’ JON
KRAKAUER ‘A fiercely entertaining
mystery story and a wrenching
exploration of evil’ KATE ATKINSON ‘A
fascinating account of a tragic and
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forgotten chapter in the history of
the American West’ JOHN GRISHAM
‘Disturbing and riveting...Grann has
proved himself a master of spinning
delicious, many-layered mysteries
that also happen to be true...It will
sear your soul’ DAVE EGGERS, New York
Times Book Review ‘An extraordinary
story with extraordinary pace and
atmosphere’ Sunday Times ‘A marvel of
detective-like research and narrative
verve’ Financial Times
Truly, Madly, Deadly Hannah Jayne
2013-07-02 A heart-pounding thriller
where a secret admirer turns deadly
in the name of protection They Said
It Was An Accident... Sawyer Dodd is
a star athlete, a straight-A student,
and the envy of every other girl who
wants to date Kevin Anderson. When
Kevin dies in a tragic car crash,
Sawyer is stunned. Then she opens her
locker to find a note: You're
welcome. Someone saw what he did to
her. Someone knows that Sawyer and
Kevin weren't the perfect couple they
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seemed to be. And that someone—a
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killer—is now shadowing Sawyer's
every move...
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